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Aloha Neighbors, 
 
Although the legislature is no longer in session, I have kept busy the 
entire summer, continuing to work with my colleagues to find solutions 
for the condominium insurance crisis, the ongoing process of rebuilding 
Lahaina, and other issues of statewide concern. 
 
Additionally, I am working on community issues, such as the rose-ringed 
parakeets in the Waikele area. I take all the concerns from the district 
seriously, whether it be by phone, email, traditional mail, or through a 
conversation in the neighborhood. Your concerns, suggestions, and 
thoughts are important and I encourage you to reach out. 
 
Finally, I invite you to provide your email and become a part of an email 
list I’m putting together. Not only will you receive my monthly 
updates digitally, but I will also be able to keep you better updated when 
the unexpected arises. For more details, see the box below. 
 
Please feel free to call my office, (808) 586-6170, or send an email to: 
repchun@capitol.hawaii.gov. 
 
     Mahalo, 

Scan the QR Code to the left or use the link to my capitol website page, 
where you can find an archive of my newsletters 
NewsleƩers (hawaii.gov)  

Be a part of my email list and receive these newsletters  and other  
digital exclusive content. 

Please fill out this form: https://forms.oƯice.com/r/QZsYYutTk8?
origin=lprLink 

Or email chun1@capitol.hawaii.gov and provide the following: 
·Name and Address 

·If you’re interested, indicate that you would like digital updates only 
*You are able to unsubscribe at anytime* 



 

Representatives Chun and 
Takenouchi were guest speakers 
at an American Cancer Society 
Cancer Action Network (ACS 
CAN) advocacy event. They 
answered questions about bills 
from this past legislative session 
and oƯered advice on how to ap-
proach legislators in the 
future. 

Representatives Chun, Kong, and Takayama; Senators Aquino and Wakai; Councilmember Okimoto; leadership 
from the Department of Commerce and Consumer AƯairs (DCCA); the Attorney General’s oƯice; and 
advocates pose with Governor Green in appreciation for his signing of SB2192 Now law, DCCA has the 
authority to appoint a temporary owner to the Sunset Memorial Cemetery which has been without an owner for 
over a decade. This is a big step towards much needed maintenance and upkeep for Sunset Memorial. 

Senator Moriwaki and Representative Chun, as Co-Conveners of the Kūpuna Caucus, were joined by numerous 
House and Senate colleagues, alongside representatives from the Alzheimer's Association, AARP, the Depart-
ment of Law Enforcement, the Department of Health, and other advocates, to witness Governor Green signing 
SB2305 into law. This legislation establishes a Silver Alert program in Hawaiʻi, designed to help locate missing 
individuals aged 65 and older, as well as those with cognitive disabilities, under the direction of the Department 
of Law Enforcement.  


